






Comment: Howard Allen announced
his retirement from the office of
SecretaryTreasurer of TWI about 
two weeks after this document 
was released to the Way Corps. 
In the announcement, it appeared 
that he had been pushed out by 
LCM due to TWI finding itself in a financial 
disaster with no warning from the 
Finance Department or Howard Allen.

It was then announced that 
John Reynolds would take the job.


